
 

400 I-20 West, Suite 200 * Weatherford, TX 76086 * Phone:  817-341-8886 * Fax:  817-341-0191 

WORK COMPLETED TO DATE: 
 
 
 
GILBERT INTERMEDIATE 
 

1) As of this date, the Sanitary Sewer Line from the school to the street is complete. The city of 
Stephenville will be installing the tap for Imperial to make the final tie in. 

2) The Fire Line, FDC Line and Fire Hydrant have been installed. The Fire Marshal will be making his 
inspection of the lines on Monday the 16th. The lines will then be backfilled. 

3) There is a 3” Copper water Line running under the footprint of the new addition that is being 
priced up for relocation. As soon as that has been reviewed and approved the work will 
commence. 

4) Fire Suppression Submittals are with the Fire Marshal for final approval. 
 

 
AG CENTER 
 

1) Cutting to subgrade on the Building Pad and the Parking Areas has been completed. We are 
bringing the pad up to proper grade is being completed by Monday the 16th. The Parking areas 
are now on hold due to the utility work that has to be completed by ICI before the final grading 
can be completed in those areas. 
 
 
See the two three week schedules for future work. 


